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Ruthless River
"Lost in the Jungle; Narrated for Young People" by Paul B. Du Chaillu. Published by Good Press. Good
Press publishes a wide range of titles that encompasses every genre. From well-known classics & literary
fiction and non-fiction to forgotten?or yet undiscovered gems?of world literature, we issue the books
that need to be read. Each Good Press edition has been meticulously edited and formatted to boost
readability for all e-readers and devices. Our goal is to produce eBooks that are user-friendly and
accessible to everyone in a high-quality digital format.

Lost in the Jungle
A #1 bestseller in Europe, CHILD OF THE JUNGLE tells the remarkable story of a childhood and adolescence
spent caught between two modes of existence-jungle life and Western "civilization." Sabine Kuegler was
five years old when her family-her German linguist-missionary parents and her siblings-moved to the
territory of the recently discovered hunter-and-gatherer Fayu tribe of Papua New Guinea. The Fayu tribe
is best known for being a Stone Age community untouched by modern times-they live an existence
characterized by fear, violence, and atavistic ritual (including cannibalism in some regions)-but
Sabine's family saw another side to them as well. Once the Kueglers were accepted by a clan chief, they
found themselves becoming a part of a tightly knit and fiercely loyal community, and living the primal
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existence of the Fayu-one marked by the natural cycles of day and night, malaria and other diseases, and
daily encounters with wildlife, from swims with crocodiles to dinners of worms. As the Kueglers changed,
so did the Fayu people, learning from Sabine's family that there was a way out of their cycle of
violence and that forgiveness can be sweeter than revenge. At the age of 17, Sabine found her life
turned upside down when she left for Switzerland to attend boarding school and entered traditional
society head-on. CHILD OF THE JUNGLE is the story of a life lived among the Fayu and the author's
attempt to reconcile her feelings about "civilization" with those about a life she knew and loved.

The Worst-Case Scenario Survival Handbook: College

Lost In the Jungle of Doom
Monkey and Little Dinosaur are lost in the jungle until Little Dinosaur sends Monkey up the tree.

The Jungle Book
The author describes how he and three of his friends set off without a map through the jungles of
Bolivia, and how, after an accident, he was left alone to endure a three-week struggle for survival
against nature's elements. 12,500 first printing.

The Lost City of Z
Peru, Christmas Eve, 1970. It was supposed to be a routine flight, carrying 86 passengers across the
Andes Mountains and home for the holiday. But high above the Amazon rainforest, a roiling storm engulfs
the plane. Lightning strikes. A deafening whoosh sweeps through the cabin. And suddenly, 17-year-old
Juliane Koepcke is alone. The plane has vanished. She is strapped to her seat and plunging 3,500 feet to
the forest floor. On Christmas Day, she wakes. She is injured, covered in mud, but
strangely--miraculously--alive. And now, in a remote corner of the largest rainforest on Earth, the real
battle for survival begins.

Ice in the Jungle
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A searing novel of social realism, Upton Sinclair's The Jungle follows the fortunes of Jurgis Rudkus, an
immigrant who finds in the stockyards of turn-of-the-century Chicago a ruthless system that degrades and
impoverishes him, and an industry whose filthy practices contaminate the meat it processes. From the
stench of the killing-beds to the horrors of the fertilizer-works, the appalling conditions in which
Jurgis works are described in intense detail by an author bent on social reform. So powerful was the
book's message that it caught the eye of President Theodore Roosevelt and led to changes to the food
hygiene laws. In his Introduction to this new edition, Russ Castronovo highlights the aesthetic concerns
that were central to Sinclair's aspirations, examining the relationship between history and historical
fiction, and between the documentary impulse and literary narrative. As he examines the book's disputed
status as novel (it is propaganda or literature?), he reveals why Sinclair's message-driven fiction has
relevance to literary and historical matters today, now more than a hundred years after the novel first
appeared in print.

The Adventurer's Son
During the time Mowgli was with the wolf pack, he is abducted by the Bandar-log monkeys to the ruined
city. Baloo and Bagheera set out to rescue him with Kaa the python. Kaa defeats the Bandar-log, frees
Mowgli, and hypnotises the monkeys and the other animals with his dance. Mowgli rescues Baloo and
Bagheera from the spell. The Jungle Book (1894) is a collection of stories by English author Rudyard
Kipling. The stories were first published in magazines in 1893–94. The original publications contain
illustrations, some by Rudyard's father, John Lockwood Kipling. Kipling was born in India and spent the
first six years of his childhood there. After about ten years in England, he went back to India and
worked there for about six-and-a-half years. These stories were written when Kipling lived in Vermont.
Famous stories of The Jungle Book Rudyard Kipling: Mowgli's Brothers, Kaa's Hunting, Tiger! Tiger!, The
White Seal, Rikki-Tikki-Tavi, Toomai of the Elephants, Her Majesty’s Servants.

Lost in the Jungle ; And, The Micro Paradise

Lost in the Jungle; Narrated for Young People
NAMED A NEW YORK TIMES NOTABLE BOOK OF 2017#1 New York Times and #1 Wall Street Journal bestseller! A
five-hundred-year-old legend. An ancient curse. A stunning medical mystery. And a pioneering journey
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into the unknown heart of the world's densest jungle. Since the days of conquistador Hernán Cortés,
rumors have circulated about a lost city of immense wealth hidden somewhere in the Honduran interior,
called the White City or the Lost City of the Monkey God. Indigenous tribes speak of ancestors who fled
there to escape the Spanish invaders, and they warn that anyone who enters this sacred city will fall
ill and die. In 1940, swashbuckling journalist Theodore Morde returned from the rainforest with hundreds
of artifacts and an electrifying story of having found the Lost City of the Monkey God-but then
committed suicide without revealing its location. Three quarters of a century later, bestselling author
Doug Preston joined a team of scientists on a groundbreaking new quest. In 2012 he climbed aboard a
rickety, single-engine plane carrying the machine that would change everything: lidar, a highly
advanced, classified technology that could map the terrain under the densest rainforest canopy. In an
unexplored valley ringed by steep mountains, that flight revealed the unmistakable image of a sprawling
metropolis, tantalizing evidence of not just an undiscovered city but an enigmatic, lost civilization.
Venturing into this raw, treacherous, but breathtakingly beautiful wilderness to confirm the discovery,
Preston and the team battled torrential rains, quickmud, disease-carrying insects, jaguars, and deadly
snakes. But it wasn't until they returned that tragedy struck: Preston and others found they had
contracted in the ruins a horrifying, sometimes lethal-and incurable-disease. Suspenseful and shocking,
filled with colorful history, hair-raising adventure, and dramatic twists of fortune, THE LOST CITY OF
THE MONKEY GOD is the absolutely true, eyewitness account of one of the great discoveries of the twentyfirst century.

Lost in the Jungle
In 1995, Stephen Kirkpatrick joined a five-man expedition into the remote jungles of the Peruvian
Amazon. Kirkpatrick's assignment was to document an area of the rainforest that had never before been
photographed, nor by most accounts, ever explored by white men. Within hours of their departure, an
inaccurate map and a series of bad decisions leave the group hopelessly lost in the depths of the Amazon
jungle. What began as a career-making photo expedition quickly turned into a desperate struggle for
survival. The five men battle poisonous reptiles, hungry bugs, torrential rains, brutal heat, and an
unforgiving landscape in an attempt to find their way back to civilization. They soon learn that
survival is not only a physical, but a mental and spiritual challenge as well. Lost in the Amazon is a
gripping, sometimes humorous, and ultimately inspirational story about the human drive to survive, and
about clinging to faith in the worst circumstances imaginable.
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Jungle of Bones
This memoir tells of the author's adventures in South America in the company of three other backpackers. Tells of their harrowing journey through dense undergrowth, their struggles to survive and
their eventual separation.

Jungleland
Lost and alone in the jungle, one boy will have to let go of his assumptions and anger, or be dragged
down with them. Dylan Barstow has finally crossed the line. After getting caught on a late-night joyride
in a stolen car, Dylan is shipped off to live with his ex-Marine uncle for the summer. But Uncle Todd
has bigger plans for Dylan than push-ups and early-morning jogs. Deep in the steamy jungles of Papua New
Guinea, there's a WWII fighter plane named SECOND ACE that's been lost for years, a plane that Dylan's
own grandfather barely escaped from with his life. In all this time, no one has ever been able to track
down SECOND ACE -- but now Dylan and his uncle are going to try. Lush and haunted, vital and deadly,
these alien jungles half a world away could mean Dylan's salvation, or they could swallow him whole.

Lost in the Jungle

Jungle
Famed inventor Henry “Hank” Witherspoon has gone missing, and it’s up to Jack and his brilliant
siblings, Ava and Matt, to find him. At Hank’s ransacked lab, the siblings discover clues to the project
he’s been working on—a new way to generate and store electricity, inspired by the electric eels of the
Amazon. The kids travel deep into the Amazon jungle, following a series of clues Hank has left. Relying
on genius, cunning, and new technology, the kids overcome strange creatures, a raging river, and some
very clever foes to find their friend and protect his big idea. Like volumes one and two, Lost in the
Jungle features a glossary of terms and an experiment kids can do at home or at school.

Lost in the Jungle
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Lost in the Jungle
The #1 New York Times bestseller from the author of Killers of the Flower Moon In 1925, the legendary
British explorer Percy Fawcett ventured into the Amazon jungle, in search of a fabled civilization. He
never returned. Over the years countless perished trying to find evidence of his party and the place he
called “The Lost City of Z.” In this masterpiece of narrative nonfiction, journalist David Grann
interweaves the spellbinding stories of Fawcett’s quest for “Z” and his own journey into the deadly
jungle, as he unravels the greatest exploration mystery of the twentieth century.

The Lost City of the Monkey God
A stunning debut; a Departures original publication. The ultimate survival story; a wild ride—the
wildest—down a South American river in the thick of the Amazon Basin; a true and thrilling adventure of
a young married couple who survive a plane crash only to later raft hundreds of miles across Peru and
Bolivia, ending up in a channel to nowhere, a dead end so flooded there is literally no land to stand
on. Their raft—a mere four logs—separates them from the piranha-and-caiman-infested water until they
finally realize that there is no way out but to swim. Vintage Original. Holly FitzGerald and her
husband, Fitz—married less than two years—set out on a yearlong honeymoon adventure of a lifetime,
backpacking around the world. Five months into the trip their plane crash lands in Peru at a penal
colony walled in by jungle, and their blissfully romantic journey turns into a terrifying nonstop
labyrinth of escape and survival. On a small, soon-ravaged raft that quickly becomes their entire
universe through dangerous waters alive with deadly animals and fish, their only choice: to continue on,
despite the rush of insects swarming them by day, the sounds of encroaching predators at night. Without
food or means of communication, with no one to hear their cries for help or on a search-and-rescue
expedition to find them, the author and her husband make their way, fighting to conquer starvation and
navigate the brute force of the river, their only hope for survival, in spite of hunger and weakening
resolve, to somehow, miraculously hang on and find their way east to a large riverside town, before it
is too late. . . .

Oxford Reading Tree: Stage 7: Stories: Lost in the Jungle
When Ice’s mother tells her that they’re going to move to an exciting new place, Ice isn’t so sure. She
likes her home and her friends, and the fun they have together. The journey takes forever, and their new
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home is very strange. Everything is different – the weather, the food, the people and the language. Ice
tries to make friends, but everyone seems too busy and preoccupied to care.Will anything happen to help
Ice feel more at home?A charming debut picture book about the anxieties and hardships of moving, with a
heart-warming, positive ending.

Lost in the jungle
Will has spent his whole life in the shadow of his older brother, Seth. Sure, his brother is a master
builder who is known throughout the entire Overworld, but Will knows he could make his own mark in
Minecraft if anyone would give him the chance to prove himself. So when Will gets the chance to go on
his first solo adventure, he jumps at the opportunity. Seth urges Will to stay at home where he’ll be
safe, or at least take some time to prepare for the journey, but Will knows he has the courage and
strength to face whatever strange biomes or hostile mobs the Overworld has in store for him. Will’s
quest gets off to a great start when he meets Mina, a fellow adventurer, and they decide to look for
excitement together. But when the two get separated and night starts to fall, Will realizes he is lost.
With spiders and creepers spawning all around him and no shelter in sight, can Will survive the night
all on his own? Beginning readers—and gamers—will be on the edge of their seats in this thrilling first
installment in the Secrets of an Overworld Survivor chapter book series! Sky Pony Press, with our Good
Books, Racehorse and Arcade imprints, is proud to publish a broad range of books for young
readers—picture books for small children, chapter books, books for middle grade readers, and novels for
young adults. Our list includes bestsellers for children who love to play Minecraft; stories told with
LEGO bricks, and Pokemon Go; books that teach lessons about tolerance, patience, and the environment,
and much more. While not every title we publish becomes a New York Times bestseller or a national
bestseller, we are committed to books on subjects that are sometimes overlooked and to authors whose
work might not otherwise find a home.

Kaa’s Hunting (The First Jungle Book)
A tiger cub and little crocodile joust in a witty war of words. Delightfully illustrated by an animator
on Disney’s 2019 The Lion King movie. In India the Bengal tiger is the king of the land. But the giant
saltwater crocodile is the ruler of the water. What happens when the kids of these fearsome beasts meet?
Let's get ready to rumble! These animals sing their own version of Anything You Can Scare, I Can Scare
Better! Two youngsters engage in a playful battle of bragging rights. Their spirited banter and humorous
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romp will entertain readers of all ages. In lush spreads painted in traditional watercolor, this budding
rivalry escalates. The two kids compare their tremendous stealth, strength, stamina, and even speed. The
argument is subtly educating, but overtly hilarious; especially when readers learn what animal is truly
the scariest thing in the jungle. In a playful game of one-upmanship, each tot boasts frightening
canines, claws, and capabilities. They climb trees and swim circles around each other in a close
contest. But will these terrible tykes discover someone even scarier than them? No elephant is waiting
around to find out the answer! Children and their parents can identify with the desire to make one’s
mark, stand out in a crowd, and be proud of one’s background and talent. Animal lovers can root for
their favorite “king of the jungle.” Teachers and librarians will enjoy repeated readings of this tall
tale, illustrated with naturalistic verve by a veteran animator at Disney and DreamWorks. The book was a
Finalist for the 2014 Bull-Bransom Award for best children’s book illustrations with a wildlife or
nature focus. - - - "In the style of an animated children’s movie, this endearing book captures the
voices of two young jungle tots in a power struggle Sculptor and animator David Derrick imbues his
characters with the spunky personality reminiscent of Simba and other classic movie friends, bringing
them to life with colorful, cartoonish drawings and boastful dialogue. This tale of independence and
humility will be adored by children" - ForeWord magazine "I'm the Scariest Thing in the Jungle is one of
those books that you realize could easily become your child's most favorite stories of all time. The
book that, when they grow up, they'll want to read to their own children." - Just a Little Creativity
"easily the family favorite The font color is different for each animal so that your child can easily
identify who is talkingIt’s a wonderful device that works very well. You learn all kinds of things about
the behavior and habitats of each animals Eventually, the youngsters realize they have strayed too far
into the jungle alone, and just who is the scariest thing in the jungle. I won’t spoil the ending for
you. It’s too wonderful." - Geek Mom. Wired.com "Though we both enjoyed this story, what really won us
over was the illustrations. They're fabulous, and are perfect for young children who enjoy looking
through picture books. This book is the whole package- it's a great picture book, and fun story to read.
This is one book worth adding to your e-book collection." - Mundie Kids

Lost in the Jungle
New York Times bestselling authors Bill Nye the Science Guy and Gregory Mone take middle-grade readers
on a scientific adventure in the launch of an exciting new chapter book series, Jack and the Geniuses.
The perfect combination to engage and entertain readers, the series features real-world science along
with action and a mystery that will leave kids guessing until the end, making these books ideal for STEM
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education. In the series opener, Jack and the Geniuses: At The Bottom of The World, readers meet Jack
and his foster siblings, Ava and Matt, who are orphans. But they’re not your typical kind of
orphans—they’re geniuses. Well, Ava and Matt are, which sometimes makes life difficult for twelve-yearold Jack. Ava speaks multiple languages and builds robots for fun, and Matt is into astronomy and a whiz
at math. As for Jack, it’s hard to stand out when he’s surrounded by geniuses all the time. When the
kids try to spy on Dr. Hank Witherspoon, one of the world’s leading scientists, they end up working for
him in his incredible laboratory. Soon, Hank and the kids travel to Antarctica for a prestigious science
competition, but they find that all is not as it seems: A fellow scientist has gone missing, and so has
any trace of her research. Could someone be trying to use her findings to win the contest? It’s up to
Jack, Ava, and Matt to find the missing scientist and discover who’s behind it all—before it’s too late.
Integrating real science facts with humor and suspense, and featuring an ensemble cast of loveable boy
and girl characters, this uniquely engaging series is an irresistible chemical reaction for middle-grade
readers. With easy-to-read language presented in a fun, motivating, and accessible way, this series
opener is a great book for both inquisitive kids and reluctant readers. The book also includes
information about the science discussed and used to solve the mystery, as well as a cool science project
about density that kids can do at home or in the classroom. Bill Nye's brand new talk show series for
Netflix, "Bill Nye Saves the World" is set to launch in Spring 2017.

Lost in the Jungle
I heard the rustle again, too close and too real to ignore. I clutched the flashlight, stuck my head out
of the mosquito net and found myself face-to-face with a jaguar. Four travelers meet in Bolivia and set
off into the heart of the Amazon rainforest to find a hidden tribe and explore places tourists only
dream of seeing. But what begins as the adventure of a lifetime quickly deteriorates into a dangerous
nightmare. After weeks of wandering in the dense undergrowth the group splits up after disagreements,
and Yossi and his friend try to find their own way back without a guide. When a terrible rafting
accident separates him from his partner, Yossi is forced to survive for weeks alone against one of the
wildest backdrops on the planet. Stranded without a knife, map, or survival training, he must improvise
shelter and forage for wild fruit to survive. As his feet begin to rot during raging storms, as he loses
all sense of direction, and as he begins to lose all hope, he wonders whether he will make it out of the
jungle alive. The basis of an upcoming motion picture starring Daniel Radcliffe, "Jungle" is the
incredible story of friendship and the teachings of nature, survival and human fortitude and a
terrifying true account that you won't be able to put down.
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Lost in the Amazon
The Stage 7 Biff, Chip and Kipper Stories provide humorous storylines to engage and motivate children.
The popular characters and familiar settings are brought to life by Roderick Hunt and Alex Brychta. The
stories are unchanged from the previous edition but the cover notes have been updated to support adults
in sharing the story with the child.

Laws of the Jungle
Deep in the Amazon Rainforest, danger lurks round every corner. Will you survive ferocious jaguars,
terrifying black caiman and deadly dehydration? Packed full of fascination facts and essential
information to get you to safety, Lost in?is an amazing new interactive, adventure-packed series in
which the reader must choose their own path to survive to the end of the story. Can you get alive?

Alone on the Ice: The Greatest Survival Story in the History of Exploration
"I began to daydream about the jungle." On April 6, 1940, explorer and future World War II spy Theodore
Morde (who would one day attempt to assassinate Adolf Hitler), anxious about the perilous journey that
lay ahead of him, struggled to fall asleep at the Paris Hotel in La Ceiba, Honduras. Nearly seventy
years later, in the same hotel, acclaimed journalist Christopher S. Stewart wonders what he's gotten
himself into. Stewart and Morde seek the same answer on their quests: the solution to the riddle of the
whereabouts of Ciudad Blanca, buried somewhere deep in the rain forest on the Mosquito Coast. Imagining
an immense and immaculate El Dorado–like city made entirely of gold, explorers as far back as the
Spanish conquistador Hernán Cortés have tried to find the fabled White City. Others have gone looking
for tall white cliffs and gigantic stone temples—no one found a trace. Legends, like the jungle, are
dense and captivating. Many have sought their fortune or fame down the Río Patuca—from Christopher
Columbus to present-day college professors—and many have died or disappeared. What begins as a passing
interest slowly turns into an obsession as Stewart pieces together the whirlwind life and mysterious
death of Morde, a man who had sailed around the world five times before he was thirty and claimed to
have discovered what he called the Lost City of the Monkey God. Armed with Morde's personal notebooks
and the enigmatic coordinates etched on his well-worn walking stick, Stewart sets out to test the jungle
himself—and to test himself in the jungle. As we follow the parallel journeys of Morde and Stewart, the
ultimate destination morphs with their every twist and turn. Are they walking in circles? Or are they
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running from their own shadows? Jungleland is part detective story, part classic tale of man versus wild
in the tradition of The Lost City of Z and Lost in Shangri-La. A story of young fatherhood as well as
the timeless call of adventure, this is an epic search for answers in a place where nothing is
guaranteed, least of all survival.

Jack and the Geniuses
The college years are a time of noble pursuit of knowledge, self-betterment—and unending peril! Students
are at risk from the moment they receive their acceptance letters. Fortunately, the authors of the
phenomenally best-selling Worst-Case Scenario Survival Handbook series have come to the rescue, offering
all-new, hands-on, step-by-step instructions for surviving the worst that higher education has to offer,
on campus and off. Learn how to identify a party school, engineer a hookup, survive "the spins," and
escape a stadium riot. Discover the best way to sleep in class, pass a test you haven't studied for,
avoid the "freshman fifteen," and pull an all-nighter. With practical advice for avoiding laundry and
identifying unsafe institutional food, along with an appendix of excuses for missed deadlines and a backup diploma, this is truly required reading for all college students—and a perfect high school graduation
present.

Can You Survive the Jungle?
"Pete and Poppy are on a jungle safari. Uncle Charlie thinks he knows the way until the signs disappear.
Luckily, Pete has taken his map and a compass with him."--P. [4] of cover.

Lost in the Jungle

In the Deep Blue Sea
The acclaimed chronicle of the discovery of the legendary lost civilization of the Maya. Includes the
history of the major Maya sites, including Palenque, Uxmal, Chichen Itza, Tuloom, Copan, and more. NEW
YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Illustrated with a map and more than 100 images. In 1839, rumors of
extraordinary yet baffling stone ruins buried within the unmapped jungles of Central America reached two
of the world’s most intrepid travelers. Seized by the reports, American diplomat John Lloyd Stephens and
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British artist Frederick Catherwood—both already celebrated for their adventures in Egypt, the Holy
Land, Greece, and Rome—sailed together out of New York Harbor on an expedition into the forbidding
rainforests of present-day Honduras, Guatemala, and Mexico. What they found would upend the West’s
understanding of human history. In the tradition of Lost City of Z and In the Kingdom of Ice, former San
Francisco Chronicle journalist and Pulitzer Prize finalist William Carlsen reveals the remarkable story
of the discovery of the ancient Maya. Enduring disease, war, and the torments of nature and terrain,
Stephens and Catherwood meticulously uncovered and documented the remains of an astonishing civilization
that had flourished in the Americas at the same time as classic Greece and Rome—and had been its rival
in art, architecture, and power. Their masterful book about the experience, written by Stephens and
illustrated by Catherwood, became a sensation, hailed by Edgar Allan Poe as “perhaps the most
interesting book of travel ever published” and recognized today as the birth of American archaeology.
Most important, Stephens and Catherwood were the first to grasp the significance of the Maya remains,
understanding that their antiquity and sophistication overturned the West’s assumptions about the
development of civilization. By the time of the flowering of classical Greece (400 b.c.), the Maya were
already constructing pyramids and temples around central plazas. Within a few hundred years the
structures took on a monumental scale that required millions of man-hours of labor, and technical and
organizational expertise. Over the next millennium, dozens of city-states evolved, each governed by
powerful lords, some with populations larger than any city in Europe at the time, and connected by roadlike causeways of crushed stone. The Maya developed a cohesive, unified cosmology, an array of common
gods, a creation story, and a shared artistic and architectural vision. They created stucco and stone
monuments and bas reliefs, sculpting figures and hieroglyphs with refined artistic skill. At their peak,
an estimated ten million people occupied the Maya’s heartland on the Yucatan Peninsula, a region where
only half a million now live. And yet by the time the Spanish reached the “New World,” the Maya had all
but disappeared; they would remain a mystery for the next three hundred years. Today, the tables are
turned: the Maya are justly famous, if sometimes misunderstood, while Stephens and Catherwood have been
nearly forgotten. Based on Carlsen’s rigorous research and his own 1,500-mile journey throughout the
Yucatan and Central America, Jungle of Stone is equally a thrilling adventure narrative and a revelatory
work of history that corrects our understanding of Stephens, Catherwood, and the Maya themselves.

Lost in the Amazon: A Battle for Survival in the Heart of the Rainforest (Lost #3)
Four travelers meet in Bolivia and set off into the heart of the Amazon rainforest, but what begins as a
dream adventure quickly deteriorates into a dangerous nightmare, and after weeks of wandering in the
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dense undergrowth, the four backpackers split up into two groups. But when a terrible rafting accident
separates him from his partner, Yossi is forced to survive for weeks alone against one of the wildest
backdrops on the planet. Stranded without a knife, map, or survival training, he must improvise shelter
and forage for wild fruit to survive. As his feet begin to rot during raging storms, as he loses all
sense of direction, and as he begins to lose all hope, he wonders whether he will make it out of the
jungle alive. Lost in the Jungle is the story of friendship and the teachings of nature, and a
terrifying true account that you won’t be able to put down.

I'm the Scariest Thing in the Jungle!
Alone, with no food, supplies, or weapons, Yossi Ghinsberg was lost in the Amazon for 28 days. Against
all odds, he survived, and his story became the international bestseller "Jungle." Now, in "Laws of the
Jungle," Ghinsberg shares the profound truths the treacherous Amazon taught him. These nine revelations
inspire personal consciousness and an evolved perspective on our nature - as humans and as beasts.

Horizon: Horizon #1
This harrowing tale of supernatural suspense kicks off a new series from the visionary mind of #1 New
York Times bestselling author Scott Westerfeld. When a plane crash-lands in the arctic, eight young
survivors step from the wreckage expecting to see nothing but ice and snow. Instead they find themselves
lost in a strange jungle with no way to get home and little hope of rescue. Food is running out. Water
is scarce. And the jungle is full of threats unlike anything the survivors have ever seen before--from
razor-beaked shredder birds to carnivorous vines and much, much worse. With danger at every turn, these
eight kids must learn to work together to survive. But cliques and rivalries threaten to tear them
apart. And not everyone will make it out of the jungle alive.

Lost in the Jungle
NATIONAL BESTSELLER “A brave and marvelous book. A page-turner that will rip your heart out.”
Krakauer "Gripping." —New York Times Book Review (Editor's Choice) * "Beautiful." —Washington
"Destined to become an adventure classic." —Anchorage Daily News In the tradition of Into the
an instant classic of outdoor literature, a riveting work of uncommon depth: The Adventurer’s
Roman Dial’s extraordinary account of his two-year quest to unravel the mystery of his son’s
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dissapearance in the jungles of Costa Rica. In the predawn hours of July 10, 2014, the twenty-seven-yearold son of preeminent Alaskan scientist and National Geographic Explorer Roman Dial, walked alone into
Corcovado National Park, an untracked rainforest along Costa Rica’s remote Pacific Coast that shelters
miners, poachers, and drug smugglers. He carried a light backpack and machete. Before he left, Cody
Roman Dial emailed his father: “I am not sure how long it will take me, but I’m planning on doing 4 days
in the jungle and a day to walk out. I’ll be bounded by a trail to the west and the coast everywhere
else, so it should be difficult to get lost forever.” They were the last words Dial received from his
son. As soon as he realized Cody Roman’s return date had passed, Dial set off for Costa Rica. As he
trekked through the dense jungle, interviewing locals and searching for clues—the authorities suspected
murder—the desperate father was forced to confront the deepest questions about himself and his own role
in the events. Roman had raised his son to be fearless, to be at home in earth’s wildest places,
travelling together through rugged Alaska to remote Borneo and Bhutan. Was he responsible for his son’s
fate? Or, as he hoped, was Cody Roman safe and using his wilderness skills on a solo adventure from
which he would emerge at any moment? Part detective story set in the most beautiful yet dangerous
reaches of the planet, The Adventurer’s Son emerges as a far deeper tale of discovery—a journey to
understand the truth about those we love the most. The Adventurer’s Son includes fifty black-and-white
photographs.

Back from Tuichi

Jungle of Stone
New York Times–bestselling authors Bill Nye the Science Guy and Gregory Mone take middle-grade readers
on a scientific adventure in Book 2 of the exciting new Jack and the Geniuses series. The series
combines real-world science along with a mysterious adventure that will leave kids guessing until the
end, making the books ideal for STEM education. In the second installment, In the Deep Blue Sea, Jack,
his genius siblings Ava and Matt, and inventor Dr. Hank Witherspoon travel to the Hawaiian island home
of Ashley Hawking, a technology billionaire. Hawking and engineer Rosa Morris have built a revolutionary
electricity plant that harvests energy from the deep ocean, but someone has been sabotaging the project.
In their search for the culprit, Jack and crew navigate an unusual world of characters and suspects,
including Hawking and her obnoxiously intelligent son, Steven; a family of surfers who accuse the
billionaire of trespassing on sacred land; an ex–Navy SEAL with a fondness for cat photos; and a cigarPage 14/17
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chomping man who calls himself the Air-Conditioning King of Hawaii. Readers will learn about the
mysteries of the deep ocean, the scientific process, and the potential of green energy as Jack and his
brilliant siblings use all their brainpower to survive. Integrating real science facts with humor and
suspense and featuring a multiethnic cast of boy and girl characters, this engaging series is an
irresistible combination for middle-grade readers. With easy-to-read language presented in a fun and
accessible way, these books are great for both inquisitive kids and reluctant readers. In the Deep Blue
Sea: Jack and the Geniuses Book 2 includes information about the science discussed and used to solve the
mystery, as well as a cool project that kids can do at home or in the classroom. Bill Nye’s brand-new
talk show series for Netflix, Bill Nye Saves the World, premieres on April 21, 2017.

The Jungle
"Describes the fight for survival in the jungle"--Provided by publisher.

Child of the Jungle
One of six of the original Owls stories from Oxford Reading Tree series republished in larger format,
with questions at the end, and Magic Key branding, to coincide with the launch of the TV series.

The Survival of Jan Little

Heart of the Amazon
"Gripping and superb. This book will steal the night from you." —Laurence Gonzales, author of Deep
Survival On January 17, 1913, alone and near starvation, Douglas Mawson, leader of the Australasian
Antarctic Expedition, was hauling a sledge to get back to base camp. The dogs were gone. Now Mawson
himself plunged through a snow bridge, dangling over an abyss by the sledge harness. A line of poetry
gave him the will to haul himself back to the surface. Mawson was sometimes reduced to crawling, and one
night he discovered that the soles of his feet had completely detached from the flesh beneath. On
February 8, when he staggered back to base, his features unrecognizably skeletal, the first teammate to
reach him blurted out, "Which one are you?" This thrilling and almost unbelievable account establishes
Mawson in his rightful place as one of the greatest polar explorers and expedition leaders. It is
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illustrated by a trove of Frank Hurley’s famous Antarctic photographs, many never before published in
the United States.
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